
 
 

 
 
 

Environmental permit inspection 
 

Name of permitted activity: Sundown Bedding Products Permit: B02/06 
 
Discussed with:  Simon Carr Reference: 105527 
 
Inspector’s Name: Dave Bass                      Date: 20/08/2015 
 

Reason for visit: 

Update on improvements on shavings blow out and update on fire  

safety improvements. 

Issues discussed: 

The alarm on the shavings line appears to be working as no further  

blow outs have occurred recently.  There was another fuel feed fire 

on the weekend which was put out in according with advice from 

the fire brigade.  There was also a straw fire on bales on a lorry 

probably caused by the lorry as the burner was not operating.  The 

company has installed CCTV to monitor various areas and further 

monitors to detect sparks etc. in order to understand where in the 

process these incidents are occurring.  Further work is being 

undertaken to reduce leakages from pipes and more 

monitoring/checks are now planned.  The company is trying to 

keep the site and surrounding area clear of detritus. 

Conditions 
breached: 

Not checked. 

 

Risk assessment 
revaluated :  NO 

 


	Name of permitted activity:

